
Don and Linda West
Warren
LD 1971
We wish to express our full support for these two bills (LD1259 and LD1971) that 
would protect the rights and safety of our Maine immigrant community.
The current atmosphere of the militarization of law enforcement and the surveillance, 
arrest and abduction of countless people from the streets of America is highly 
concerning. Already, at least 113 immigrants have been seized from Maine 
communities. 
Maine has a proud record of welcoming and supporting immigrants. Our state has 
also been at the forefront of standing up for democracy and the civil rights of our 
residents. We urge you to pass these bills in order to add to those protections.
Thank you,
Donald and Linda West
137 Main St.
Warren, ME


